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COVID –19 Update 
MOVED TO PHASE 2 

 

SEPTEMBER 25TH WE MOVED INTO PHASE 2  
OF OUR REOPENING PLAN! 

The following is what phase 2 means for LCNH. 
 

Residents can leave their rooms and we can have small group  
activities providing that we can have proper social distancing of 6 
feet between everyone and everyone must be wearing a mask. 
 
The outdoor visiting area is open and we have opened back up our 
indoor visitation area . You can schedule visitation with your loved 
ones with the Life Enhancement Department (anyone visiting 
must be screened in and wear a mask).  
 
The rules and regulations for visits can change at any time and if 
changes are made we will do our best to keep you informed of 
those changes.  
 
At this time each Resident can only have 2 people designated as  
visitors for indoor visitation and those 2 people have to stay the 
same throughout the entirety of Phase 2.  In compassionate care 
situations residents may have more than the 2 designated indoor 
visitors but no more than 2 at a time. 
 
As we go into colder months please keep in mind that the  
Outdoor visitation areas will be open weather permitting 
that we are able to keep everyone a safe as possible during this 
pandemic. 



 

 

Elders 

October 8th - Ronald Tiemeyer 

October 11th - Ed Beikmann 

October 14th - Lila Tiemeyer 

October 14th - Lorene Kenaston 

 

 

LCNH Team Members 

October 2nd - Maria Marquez 

October 5th - Marsha Richardson 

October 15th - Makenna Hertz 

October 21st - Daric Carpenter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 11th - 4:00 PM 

4-H Fall Parade 
 

 

 

 

 

 

14 Years - Marsha Richardson 

1 Year - Lacie Cheely 

1 Year - Patricia Wood 

 

 

Linn Community  
Nursing Home 

 
612 3rd Street 

P.O. Box 325   
Linn, KS  66953 

 
P 785-348-5551  

F 785-348-5552 
www.linncomm.org 

 

MAILING LIST 

News from our ‘Home’ is mailed free of charge to 

the volunteers, families and friends of the Linn 

Community Nursing Home.  If you know of  

someone who is interested in receiving our  

newsletter, have them give us a call. We do have 

the capability of emailing out our newsletter.  If 

you would rather receive the newsletter via an 

email, please let us know. 



Grandparents Day! 



HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES 

At this time we are looking at what  
options will be available for Halloween 
Activities. We are still working out the 

what, when, and how, due to the  
unpredictability of weather and Covid-19. 

 
Keep a look out on our facebook page for 

more information as we get closer to  
Halloween! 

 


